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An additional $10M in GO Grant funding has been appropriated for academic year 2009-2010.  This 
increases the GO Grant 2009-2010 budget from $24,226,000 to $34,226,000.  The purpose of this 
communication is to provide the revised 2009-2010 allocation figures which includes the additional $10M 
in funding.  These allocations are based upon the proportion of each school’s on-time billing to the total 
appropriation of $34,226,000.  LTC amounts will be allocated at the system level. 
 
You are reminded that there have been changes to the GO Grant eligibility criteria, award amount, and 
distribution procedure for academic year 2009-2010 as outlined in Student Financial Aid Bulletins 
S2009-6 (Revised GO Grant Distribution Procedure Due to Anticipated Funding Shortfall) and S2009-7 
(Calculation of Full Time, Half Time, and Less Than Half Time GO Awards).  These criteria will remain 
in effect. For your convenience, these bulletins are also posted under the “Information Center” link on 
LOSFA’s website at www.osfa.state.la.us. 
 
Schools should submit bills to LOSFA timely, but the final deadline for submission is March 24, 2010.  
Bills submitted that exceed your campus allocation will be rejected.  It will be the school’s responsibility 
to track and package students according to their allocation.   
 
Unallocated amounts remaining after the March 24 deadline will be redistributed following a 
methodology similar to that used for LEAP funds.  
 
Please contact Bonnie Lavergne at 225-922-0412 if you have any questions. 
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